

## Committee Members

### *Traffic and Transportation*

Avo Babian, Chair  
Lisa Petrus  
Lindsay Imber  
Artin Sodaify  
Tom Materna  
Gregory Wright ( Alternate)  
Michael Fishman (Alternate)  
Jeri Dye Lynch (Alternate)

CALIFORNIA



## Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council Traffic & Transportation Committee

Jan 18<sup>th</sup>, 2023

9:00 p.m

## SHERMAN OAKS NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL

P O Box 5721  
Sherman Oaks, CA 91413  
(818) 503-2399  
[www.shermanoakscnc.org](http://www.shermanoakscnc.org)

OR CONTACT

Department of Neighborhood  
Empowerment  
334-B E. Second Street  
Los Angeles, Ca 90012  
(213) 847-7164 *phone*  
(213) 485-4608 *fax*  
or call 311 for information

## Minutes

1. Called to Order by Avo, Chair,
  - a. Meeting called to order at 9:06pm
  - b. Roll Call: **Present:** Avo Babian, Lisa Petrus, Michael Fishman. **Absent:** Lindsay Imber, Artin Sodaify, Tom Materna.
2. Administrative: Nov minutes already approved at Dec meeting, and Joint Dec meeting minutes approved at Green Committee meeting on Jan 4<sup>th</sup>.
3. Comments by Public Official
  - a. N/A
4. General Public Comment: N/A
5. Chair's Report:
  - a. Avo said that Jeff Kalban asked about a Joint Meeting with Vision Committee on Feb 2<sup>nd</sup>.
6. Presentation:
  - a. N/A
7. Motions:
  - a. N/A
8. Traffic Comm Business
  - a. LA-DASH- Avo has been working with Gregory looking for ways to promote the DASH.
  - b. Parking Improvement Ideas: Artin will attend next time with ideas. Avo has a presentation about Parking that he is looking to present as a Joint meeting with Vision
  - c. Bike Lane Updates: Michael asked if the Motion from the last SONC Board meeting was presented to Mehmet. Avo said he had sent it. Michael said he will follow up with them. The motion was in support of top priority project by LADOT in Sherman oaks.
  - d. Sepulveda Corridor Project. **Public Comment:** Faramarz said there was going to be a meeting on Jan 21<sup>st</sup> regarding the Sepulveda Metro Project. **Committee Discussion:** Lisa said she will be attending and will report back.
  - e. Hillside Traffic: Avo brought up an old constituent complaint, asking for an option for slowing down traffic at EB Mulholland to NB Longbow
9. Announcements: Lisa said she met with Bob Reinman as co-chair of Airport committee. And they are looking for new members
10. Meeting Adjourned at 9:33 pm